
SUMMARY OF COMMENTS RECEIVED 
The following is a summary of comments received during the public comment period 
beginning on August 18, 2025, through August 23, 2025. 
 

No. Commenter Affiliation Date Received 
1. Christian Williams Patient 8/26/25 

  
Department Response: Comments 
 
Summary Comment 1: Commenter 1 
 
Comment: Patients are not allowed electronic property, therefore must rely on the 
physical mail when submitting comments regarding regulations. The short timeframe for 
emergency comments does not work for the patients. 
 
Department Response: Thank you for the comment. The Department is in compliance 
with Government Code section 11346.1, subdivision (a)(2) which requires that, at least 
five working days prior to submission of the proposed emergency action to the Office of 
Administrative Law, the adopting agency provide a notice of the proposed emergency 
action to every person who has filed a request for notice of regulatory action with the 
agency. After submission of the proposed emergency to the Office of Administrative 
Law, the Office of Administrative Law shall allow interested persons five calendar days 
to submit comments on the proposed emergency regulations as set forth in Government 
Code section 11349.6. 
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